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Mai Vang

From: Lori Kustritz <lorikustritz@mac.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 10:12 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Re: Abatement ratification of assessment 258541

[You don't often get email from lorikustritz@mac.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
It says 66 douglas but it is a 4plex 66-72 douglas street. 
Lori Kustritz 
Lorikustritz@mac.com 
 
> On May 13, 2025, at 8:20ௗAM, *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
> 
> Please provide property address.  We have 35 parcels on this assessment roll.  Thanks. 
> 
> 
> Mai Vang 
> (She, her) 
> Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
> M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563 
> 310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Lori Kustritz <lorikustritz@mac.com> 
> Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 5:20 PM 
> To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
> Subject: Abatement ratification of assessment 258541 
> 
> [You don't often get email from lorikustritz@mac.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
> 
> Can you please advise on next steps for this? We did not receive an initial letter to remove garbage and rubbish.  
This is an ongoing issue in this alley as the Salvation Army and neighbors regularly dump in our area.  EMK has a 
long standing reputation of attending to citations for rubbish and clean up and understands the importance to 
clean up in a timely manner. The issue at hand is not receiving the initial citation.   What are the options to 
proceed? 
> 
> Lori Kustritz 
> 612-836-8145 
> Lorikustritz@mac.com 


